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Public Notice 

The Ministry of Natural Resources hereby informs the public that it has become 

necessary for its headquarters in Belmopan to be closed on Monday, August 24, 

2020.  

This closure is to accommodate the sanitization of the office for the protection and 

safety of staff and the public. 

For general queries, please feel free to contact Customer Service via email 

info@naturalresources.gov.bz, or log onto the Ministry’s web chat at 

https://naturalresources.gov.bz/ . 

Updates will continue to be provided as necessary via the Ministry’s website and 

Facebook page. The Ministry of Natural Resources thanks the public for its 

understanding and cooperation.  
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